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Oregonians value privacy, free speech, and the right to organize without fear of 

government intrusion. Bill SB 238A – would undermine these fundamental rights by 

drastically expanding law enforcement's ability to surveil our communities with 

drones, without court oversight.  

 

Currently, we are seeing the Trump administration weaponizing laws and language 

related to terrorism, policing, and war to silence dissent and destroy American 

democracy. We need to do everything we can to preserve our fundamental rights 

assured to every American stated in our constitution. Our state lawmakers should be 

doing everything they can to protect our rights in Oregon.  

 

Thank you for listening.  


